
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 7/23/2013 2:06:37 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Charger

Hello!

I’m away from the office July 22nd through July 24th and have limited e-mail access 
For all urgent matters, please contact Michael Robertson 213-576-7082 | 

ertson@cpuc.ca.gov. I will get back to you upon my return.m

Kind Regards

Elizaveta

SB GT&S 0321201
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